

## NAMOSI PROVINCIAL COUNCIL



Ro Kuruduadua Office Complex

## Please Address All Correspondence to the Roko Tui Namosi

P.O Box 360 Navua Phone No.:346 0005 Fax No.: 346 0221

Date 14 / 05 / 12

File No.: Nam 10/7/2

The Country Manager Namosi Joint Venture 7<sup>th</sup> Floor FNPF Plaza Suva.

Attention

**MR. GREG MORRIS** 

Dear Sir,

## ACKNOWLEDGEMENT AND SINCERE GRATITUDE FOR DESKTOP COMPUTER DONATION

This note serves to underline our acknowledgement, appreciation and sincere gratitude to your much needed assistance and per kind donation of your company.

Regardless of the trying moments your company is going through you still avail yourself to consider requests that pour in through your office.

The Namosi Provincial Office is also going through trying moments financially.

In our pursue to enhance the services we render to the people of Namosi we believe that it is vital to equip our office with better skilled manpower and office equipment.

Your donation of one Desktop Computer couldn't have come at a better time as the Provincial Office undergoes problems of computer shortage and maintenance.

Please be rest assured that this donation will be fully utilized to better the services we deliver to our customers.

We pray that God the Almighty will shower his many blessings upon you, your company and its future undertakings.

Once again VINAKA VAKALEVU.

[Joeli Navanikoso]

for ROKO TUI NAMOSI.

file

C.C.